
 
 IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  October 
   
  10th ð School Library Bus 
  11th Division Athletics - Epping 
 17th ð 19th  - 3 day bike hike 
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Welcome to Term 4 
A very warm welcome back to Term 4 to all members of our school community. Over the next eleven 
weeks, we will be holding some of our major school events including our Fete and Clearing Sale, our 
swimming program, our Grade 5/6 Bike Hike, Energy Breakthrough camp and many other events besides. As a school 
community, we are fortunate to have such a committed group of teachers and parents who all contribute to make these exciting 
events happen. It certainly will be a full and very exciting end to our school year.  
 
ñIt Takes Oneò  Drought Relief Appeal 
During Term 3, our school community put in a truly outstanding effort in raising funds for the drought affected town of Bugaldie in 
New South Wales. Through events such as our Walkathon, Silver Coin Challenge and Footy for Farmers Day, we raised 
$6,121.45 which will be donated directly to the Bugaldie school to allow them to purchase valuable resources to make life a little 
brighter for their students. Congratulations to Ms Wittôs teaching group who were the overall winners of the Silver Coin challenge, 
collecting $326.45 to be clear winners. I would like to thank Mrs Malone and our Junior School Council for their role in coordinating 
this campaign which is a great example of our school value of ñgiving something back.ò  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Walk to School Month 
For the month of October, our school will be participating 
in the ñWalk to School 2018ò campaign. This campaign 
encourages children to walk, ride or scoot to school to 
build healthy habits for life. There are 759 Victorian 
schools participating in the campaign and it is a great way 
to encourage incidental exercise for our students. Between 
now and the end of October, we will be recording a 
running total for the number of days walked by our 
students. With the improving weather, this is a lovely way 
for families to engage in some exercise.  
 
 
Grade 6 Valedictory Dinner Coordinators(s) 
One of the great features of our school culture is our 
Valedictory Dinner which has been running for over 25 
years. Each year our Grade 5 parents cater for our outgoing Grade 6 students, providing them with a festive end to their primary 
school years. A special feature of the event is that our Grade 5 students act as the wait-staff on the night. At this point in our 
planning, we are seeking volunteers amongst our Grade 5 parents to co-ordinate the event. If you are interested in being involved 
in the planning of this great event, please leave your name with our office.  
 

Students busy counting the buckets of 
money from each classroom. 


